
Year 10 – Half term 4 
R085 Creating a 
multipage website 
 
What? 
When? 
Why? 
 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 

Weeks 1 - 6 R085 Creating a 
multipage website  
 
LO1 – Understand the 
properties and features 
of multipage websites  
 
Lessons 1-3  
 
Students will explore 
existing websites which 
are available in the 
public domain, 
summarising their 
different purposes 
 
Students will describe 
the component features 
of these websites and 
what these component 
features aim to do 
 
 
 
 

The technologies used 
to access web pages 
 
Lessons 1-3 
 
Students will identify 
and describe the 
devices used to access 
websites and the 
methods which can be 
used to connect to the 
internet 

LO2 – Be able to plan 
the multipage website 
 
Lessons 1 and 2 
 
Students will interpret 
the client’s 
requirements for the 
multipage website and 
identify the 
characteristics and 
requirements of the 
target audience 
 
Lesson 3 
 
Students will create a 
work plan for their 
multipage website 

Lesson 1  
 
Students will identify 
and describe the assets 
and resources they will 
need to create the 
multipage website 
 
Lesson 2  
Students will produce a 
site map with 
navigation links 
 
Lesson 3 
 
Students will produce a 
visualisation of the 
proposed page layout 

Lesson 1  
 
Continued - Students 
will produce a 
visualisation of the 
proposed page layout 
 
Lessons 2 and 3  
 
Students will identify 
the house style for use 
in the multipage 
website 

Lesson 1 
 
Contingency to 
complete planning of 
multipage website 
 
Lesson 2 and 3 
 
Students will explain 
any legal issues and 
restrictions that need 
to be considered 
when creating the 
multipage website 

 

 

 

 


